
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE FROM BSE  
in relation to the launch of the revised corporate section on 

BSE’s website  
 

 
In relation to the decision of the Board of Directors of BSE-

Sofia from 19.10.2009 about the adoption of the National Corporate 
Governance Code (National Code), BSE presents the renewed 
corporate section of its website - "For BSE. The section is structured 
in accordance with the National Code recommendations and takes 
into consideration the best international and national practices 
regarding the content of corporate websites, classified by BSE, in 
support of the public companies and issuers, in the section 
"Information Disclosure."  

The section has two new sub-sections: "Profile" and "For the 
Shareholders”.  

In the "Profile" sub-section can be found information about the 
licensing of BSE, its main scope of activities, main mission and 
strategic objectives, a brief historical reference for the development 
of the Exchange and the capital market in Bulgaria, the shareholder 
structure of BSE, information on the management bodies and the 
organizational structure of the company, information on the 
membership of BSE in international organizations and the standards 
that the Exchange follows in its work.  

The "For the shareholders" sub-section is intended to 
systemize in a convenient form the BSE’s corporate information. In it 
the shareholders of the Exchange can find a detailed description of 
their rights; information on BSE’s General Shareholders’ Meetings 
(competence, place of convening and documents related to the 
GSMs of the Exchange held in the recent years), the last published 
financial statements of the company (and a link to an archive of 
financial statements and management reports for the recent years), 
news related to the activities of BSE as a market operator and other 
press releases as well as quick links to sections with publications, 
analysis and presentations of the Exchange.  

All sections are available in English. 
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